
The event is co-sponsored by the Institute for the Humanities, the College of Arts & Letters, Student Engagement & Enrollment Services, 
the Office of Intercultural Relations, the Women’s Center, the Department of Women’s Studies, the Department of Communications & 
Theatre Arts, the Graduate Program in International Studies, the ODU Alumni Association, the ODU Black Alumni Chapter, and the 
Institute for the Study of Race & Ethnicity.

Please join us for a screening of the documentary film Searching for Shaniqua (2016),  
directed and produced by Phil Branch and produced by ODU Humanities alumni, Eleanor 
Earl. The film explores the politics of naming practices in the African American community, 
and recently won the HBO Award for Best Documentary at the Martha’s Vineyard African 
American Film Festival.

This will be the Hampton Roads premiere of the film.  
Phil Branch and Eleanor Earl will participate in a Q&A  
with the audience following the screening.

Date: 	Thursday, November 17, 2016
Time: 	7:00–9:00 pm
Place: 	102 Mills Godwin Building

Institute for the Humanities

E n g a g i n g  C o m m u n i t i e s

film screening
Searching for Shaniqua

This event is free and open to the public 

For more information, please contact the ODU Institute for the Humanities at (757) 683-3821 or humanities@odu.edu.

Documentary website: www.searchingforshaniqua.com


